
 

       

    
  

10th October 2025 
 
MMY.JCP.028Onlinefamilyevent 

 
Dear Families 
 
We are excited to invite you to an exclusive online family event designed to provide valuable insights 

into how you can support your child in making informed career choices when they leave school. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for you to learn how to help your son or daughter gain a foothold in 

the world of work with the many major brands (mentioned below) from various sectors who will be 

joining us for the event. 

This event will touch upon applying for corporate roles and the application process, commercial 

awareness and how young people can develop these skills as well as highlighting degree 

apprenticeships, what they are and key deadlines to make applications.  

There will also be breakout room sessions with sector-specific panels and workshops that you and 

your child can participate in throughout the evening. Please note that to join the breakout rooms, 

you will need the Zoom app on your laptops or phones.  

Event Details: 

Date: Thursday, 16th October 2025 

Time: 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM 

Location: Zoom 

Employers Involved: 
• Law: Mishcon de Reya, Clifford Chance, A&O Shearman, University of Law  
• Business/Finance: KPMG, PwC, BDO, CIMA, RSM 
• STEM: Wates, RAF, The Army, National Grid  

 
This event will provide you with an in-depth understanding of the career and work experience 
prospects for your child in sectors such as finance, data, technology, law, engineering, and different 
corporate functions. 
 
The whole session will be led by the direct hiring managers at these global firms, so you will learn 
from the very best on how to support your child as they transition from education to the 
professional world with leading brands. 
 
We would encourage you to join this event with your child to get the most out of this session.  

Sign up below to secure your place: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Childs_Future_25 

https://young-professionals.us21.list-manage.com/track/click?u=40f3de5366f8028a7560bb6a0&id=803929f6ac&e=b1fb657a79


 

       

    
  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on m.mylrea@stowhigh.com  

 

Kind regards 
 

Melenie Mylrea 
  
Careers Adviser, RCDP/Careers Support Officer 
 


